Ms. Nadia Youne
Information Officer
Division ofor ELconomic and
Social Information

UNITED NATIONS

Ne Y, 10017

Ue S. A,

Rugust 6th, 1980

Dear Ms. Younes,

I am writing on behalf of Ms. Maria de Lourdes Pintasilgo, who
uﬁuld very much like tc bBave a written copy or tape of her speech
at the UN Encounter for Journalists in Copenhagen, from 11 to 12
July last.

If possible, could‘yat plesss send 21 to-hez sudress, in Lisbon:

Alameda Santo Anténic dos Capuchos, 4-52
1700 L I S B OA

Thanking you i? advance, I remain,

Sincerely yours,




